

Anogenital Warts Pathway
Ano-genital warts seen by a clinician



Any disclosure from the child or concern from parent or professional of sexual abuse
No overt concerns regarding sexual abuse


IN ALL CASES background checks with children’s social care and school nurse/health visitor should be made

Concerns raised of sexual abuse
Referral to Children’s Social Care or Police if child is in immediate danger – Section 47 investigation commences
No concerns raised of sexual abuse


Referral to the Specialist Paediatrician in the CSAAS/Anlaby Suite 01482 311084 or 01482 311086




If treatment is required this will be initiated and reviewed by the Specialist Paediatrician in the Anlaby Suite.  Notification of attendance will be forwarded to the GP and Health Visitor/School Nurse
The Emergency Department is not an appropriate place for examination of genital warts, children must only be sent to the Emergency Department if an urgent medical need s present.




If sexual abuse is suspected and a Section 47 investigation has not already commenced.  A referral will be made to Children’s Social Care by the Anlaby Suite Team
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